
 
 

Welcome Back Cocktail On Thursday 

September 27th, 2018 6:30pm - 

8:30pm at the bar Caffè Torino          

8, Avenue de la Porte-Neuve 

Luxembourg 

To provide an opportunity for our members and students to 

meet in a more casual atmosphere after the summer holidays, we are delighted 

to invite you to our Welcome Back Cocktail at the bar “Café Torino” on Thursday 

September 27th, 2018 from 6:30pm to 8:30pm. Please also invite any 

newcomers to Luxembourg who you think would be interested in attending and 

networking with other members. 

 

Fee: 

The event is EUR 10 each (Members, Students and guests). Please transfer the 

amount to the ABIAL bank account prior to the event:  BIL, BIC BILLLULL, IBAN 

LU56 0024 1398 5698 8300 

 

RSVP: 

A reservation can be made via the ABIAL website (www.abial.lu) until 

September 24th, 2018 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

David Bannerman 
Chairman 


